CAVALIERS
REGISTRATION
ANNOUNCEMENT

Sign-ups for players and cheerleaders for the 2020-21 seasons will be held on Monday,
October 5th from 6 to 8 PM in the gym at the Sacred Heart activity center on Center St.

Due to COVID restrictions, face masks will be required for everyone while inside the
building. We do ask you attend in person, with your child, as in addition to registration
we will be handing out tickets for the silent auction items for the baskets we were not
able to do at the end of last season. There will be separate child and adult auctions. To
accommodate social distancing, we ask you to come at the following times if possible:

Grade Time
3,4,5,6 6:00 —7:15
7-8 7:15 and JB will address the parents @ 7:40

Cavalier Basketball is open to all boys in grades 3™ through 8" and Cheerleading is
open to all girls in grades 6" through 8 in the St. Marys Catholic School System.
There will be a meeting for the 7th and 8th grade players and a parent at 7pm with
Coach JB, all players and at least one parent should attend.

There is a registration fee of $35 for 3™ grade students and $45 for 4™ through 8% grade
students. For families with additional children, the fee will be reduced $10 for each
additional child.

Checks can be made payable to “St. Marys Cavaliers”

For new sign-ups only or if change are required, please fill in the information below
and simply hand in on registration night. Otherwise we have your previous information.

Childs Name Grade

Parents Name Contact Email Contact Cell #

Also, be sure to look for us on facebook.com at:
“St. Marys Cavalier Basketball”

We will post additional information there throughout the year.




